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Approval for Referee Assignments 
«Internationales Jugenturnier», « June 2024 », « Kerkrade, Netherlands» 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Herewith we confirm that the German referee 
 
 - Anton Dinslaken born 29.02.1960 

 
 
has our permission to act as a referee at the above mentioned tournament/match in 
agreement with our statutes (§ 9, DFB-Schiedsrichter-Ordnung).  
 
Please note that the referee does not officiate in this tournament/match by order of the 
German Football Association. Therefore, the German Football Association neither covers 
any costs nor takes out an insurance for the referee within the framework of this referee 
assignment. Furthermore, we remind the referee that he/she is responsible for dealing 
with the entry requirements of the country as well as the relevant documents needed for 
his/her stay. 
 
We wish you a successful tournament/match. 
  
Kind regards, 
Deutscher Fußball-Bund 
 
By order  

 

Moiken Wolk 
Head of Refereeing Department 


